
SOCIETY FOR INVERTEBRATE PATHOLOGY

Information and ADVANCED REGISTRATION FORMS are included with this Newsletter.
Send in your application NOWZ

The Society membership now stands at 255 in number with applications still arr~v~ng.
This very encouraging demonstration of interest should portend a strong and active
International Society. 'The countries represented by the membership are Canada,
England, France, Holland, Germany, Italy, Spain, Czechoslovakia, Poland, Russia,
Japan, Switzerland, Thailand, Formosa, Sweden, India, Africa, and U. S. A.

Dr. Carlo .M. Ignoffo, Chairman of the Membership Committee has announced the
Committee membership. They are M. Laird (Canada), K. Aizawa (Japan), H. T. DuJ.mage
(USA), Y. Tanada (USA), H. D. Burges (England), G. R. Bell (USA), and G. E. Allen
(USA) •

Dr. Leslie A. Stauber, Chairman of the Nominating Committee, has also announced
that K. Aizawa (Japan), June Chadwick (Canada), O. Lysenko (Czechoslovakia),
J. D. Paschke (USA), Sung Y. Feng (USA), Thomas C. Cheng (USA), T. W. Tinsley
(England), and P. A. van der Laan (Holland) comprise the membership of'his
committee. A tentative slate of officers has been made up and ballot forms
will be on their way to the membership as soon as possible.

In order to accomplish the original goal of forming a truly International Society,
the President, E. A. Steinhaus has invited Professor C. Vago to consult with the
Council concerning the proper form of the Constitution and Bylaws as well as the
structure of the Society. Prof. Vago has had much experience working in international
organizations and it is hoped that he will contribute significantly to this task.



Tuesday, September 3
~rning
Afternoon

AIBS Plenary Session
SIP Plenary Session
Presidential Address
SIP Business Meeting
Reports on International Congress
Mixer and dinner

Wednesday, September 4
Morning
Afternoon
Evening

Contributed papers, unpublished results
Contributed papers, unpublished results
Schnapps Night

Thursday, September 5
Morning, Afternoon,
and Evening

Rooms reserved :r"orspecial conference for
small groups up to 30 persons to deal with
selected topics: protozoan infec~ions of
invertebrates, invertebrate cell culture,
immunological responses etc.

Contributed papers for the sessions on Wednesday morning and afternoon are to be
presented in 10 minutes with 5 minutes set aside for discussion.

Applications should be submitted to the Program Chairman Dr. John D. Briggs, Ohio
State University, Department of ZOology & Entomology, 1735 Neil Avenue, Columbus,
Ohio 43210, as soon as possible. A form for this purpose is included. A 150
word abstract must be submitted to Dr. Briggs by May 1, 1968. Since there will be
a selection of contributed papers made by the Program Committee, you are urged to
get your abstracts in promptly. Do not forget to fill out the form completely
naming projection needs etc.

You will notice that facilities have been requested for conference rooms to be made
available for Thursday morning, afternoon, and evening for informal discussions on
any subjects chosen by the membership. If there is any special topic that you feel
is of sufficient importance it would warrant discussion by the assembled specialists
will you please write to Dr. John D. Briggs and lay your suggestion before him.
Again those who write first will be considered first.

A form for advanced registration is included with this mailing. There is limited
air-conditioned housing available and those that apply first will undoubtedly get
these preferred rooms. It is recommended that you complete this form and send it
to AIBS as soon as possible. Watch forthcoming issues of BioScience for additional
information concerning the SIP meetings and the AIBS meetings in general.



A COMPARATIVE PATHOLOGY SYMPOSIUM, chaired by J. K. Frenkel will be held on
'l'uesdayAM, April 16, 1968, in the West Ballroom, Shelbourne Hotel, Atlantic
City. The title of the Symposium is The Choice of Animal Models for the
Study of Disease Processes in Man. A cocktail hour and dinner will be held
in the Mirror Room, Hotel Shelbourne.

Dr. T. Hukuhara
(Temporary)

Division of Entomology
University of California
Berkeley, California 94720

C. G. Thompson and K. M. Hughes wish it brought to your attention that
their (common) address is incorrect in the Directory of ,Insect Pathology
put out by Ohio State University. Their correct address is:

Forestry Sciences Laboratory
Pacific Northwest Forest and Range

Experiment Station
P. O. Box 887
Corvallis, Oregon 9'(330
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